
Andover Village Mayor & Council 
134 Maple Street  

Andover, Ohio  44003 
andovervillage.com 

January 10, 2024 

Andover Village Citizens 

Dear Citizens of Andover, 

             The Mayor, Village Administrator, his staff and members of the Village Council 
continually work towards three primary goals; Ensure we are good stewards of your 
tax dollars, ensure the village of Andover is and continues to be a good place to live 
and raise a family. Also ensure the best interest of the village and it’s citizens is the 
primary determining  factor in all decisions and financial transactions.                                          

               For us to achieve the aforementioned goals and to be effective as a council, it 
is important that we get your feedback and thoughts on what you would like to see 
happen ( projects, improvements etc.), how we are doing ( good ,bad or indifferent) 
and anything else that you would like to share, think we should know or should be 
doing. We fully understand that every financial decision we make and ordinance we 
pass has an impact on you. Only with your input and participation we will be able to 
truly make informed decisions and understand the full impact of those decisions on 
the citizens of Andover.                                                                                                                                    

                There are several ways to provide your feedback and insure your voice is 
heard. Village Council meetings are held the second Tuesday of every month at 7:00 
p.m. and the public is welcome to attend. We also have council work sessions that are 
scheduled on our Village web page;  andovervillage.com at specified times and day on 
our calendar. You may also leave a call back number and a brief message with your 
name and your concern to mayor or council at 440-293-4747 or use e-mails that are 
provided on our web page                                                                                                                                

                                                                                           

Sincerely yours,            Andover Village Mayor & Council                                                                                                                                             

http://andovervillage.com



